
 

May 25, 2023 
Notice of Construction 

Cockburn Subdivision Watermain Improvements 
The Town of Georgina has retained Rabcon Contractors to undertake the watermain improvements within the 
Cockburn subdivision in the project area shown below.  Construction is planned to start the week of June 12, 
and be complete by November 2023. Engineering consultant, TY Lin, will assist the Town with this project. 

Project area shaded below: 

 

What can you expect? 

- Work Hours: Work will take place between 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. Monday to Friday, with occasional work 
after hours and on weekends as required. 

- Water Service Disruptions: The water supply to your property may need to be shut-off to complete 
construction.  Water service interruptions are expected to last no more than 2 hours.  Prior to turning off 
your water the contractor will provide 2 weeks advance notice and again 48 hours before shut-off.  

- Road Access: To complete the work in a safe manner there will be road restrictions. Access for 
emergency vehicles will be maintained at all times. 

- Driveway Access: The contractor will notify you of any temporary restrictions to your driveway access. 
- Water Flushing: You may see water flushing during the work of this project.  
- Restoration: The work area will be restored to current conditions at completion of the work. 

Thank you for your patience while we complete this important construction project.  

If you have questions about the upcoming work, please contact the below or visit 
georgina.ca/CockburnWatermain. 

Town of Georgina 
Owen Sanders, Senior Project Manager 

905-476-4305, ext. 2902  
osanders@georgina.ca 

TY Lin 
Nadeem Syed, Construction Inspector 

905-738-5700 
nadeem.syed@tylin.com 
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